Souttern California Edison Company

SAN ONOFRE MUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
P.O. BOX 128

SAN CLEMENTE, CALIFORNIA 02872

J.G. HAYNES
STATION MANAGER

March 12, 1985

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Docket No. 50-361
Licensee Event Report No. 84-~079, Revision 1
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2

Reference: Letter, J. G. Haynes (SCE) to USNRC Document Control Desk,
dated January 25, 1985, Licensee Event Report No. 84-079

The referenced letter provided the required 30-day Licensee Event Report (LER)
on deficiencies identified during the routine 18-month snubber surveillance.
We have enclosed LER 84-079, Revision 1. It is being submitted to summarize
the resu'ts of the engineering evaluations for all deficient snubbers and the
corrective actions being taken to preclude recurrence.

If you require any additional information, please so advise.

Sincerely,
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Enclosure: LER No. 84-079, Revision 1

cc: F. R. Huey (USNRC Senior Resident Inspector, Units 1, 2 and 3)
J. P. Stewart (USNRC Resident Inspector, Units 2 and 3)
J. B. Martin (Regional Administrator, USNRC Region V)

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations (INPO)
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TELEFMONE
(714) 492-7700




